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***PRESS RELEASE*** 

  
LT. GOVERNOR MOLLY GRAY URGES VERMONT CONGRESSIONAL DELEGATION TO 

REPLENISH RESTAURANT REVITALIZATION FUND  
 

Montpelier, Vt - Today, Lt. Governor Gray released a letter sent to the Vermont Congressional 
Delegation urging the Delegation to replenish the federally-funded Restaurant Revitalization Fund 
(RFF) and highlighting the growing workforce shortage and staffing needs of Vermont restaurants. 
 
“I know I speak for all Vermonters in expressing my deep appreciation for the work of our 
Congressional delegation to meet the urgent recovery needs of Vermonters in cooperation with 
our Governor and Legislature,” Lt. Governor Gray said, “In the spirit of continued cooperation, I 
hope this letter highlights for the Delegation the importance of replenishing the Fund and the 
ongoing urgent recovery needs of our Vermont restaurants.”  
 
The full letter is available here. 
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